
SAFETY IMPROVEMENT PROJECT ON
CAMBRIDGE STREET

Separated Bike Lanes and Other Safety Improvements from Inman Square to Second Street

In 2024, the City of Cambridge will add 
separated bike lanes and make related 
safety improvements on Cambridge 
Street. We will:

• Move bike lanes to be along the curb, 
separated from vehicles by white flex 
posts.

• Shorten crossing distances for people 
walking.

• Reconstruct some curb ramps.
• Consider changes to improve       

reliability and accessibility of MBTA 
Route 69 bus.

• Accommodate outdoor dining.
• Reduce on-street parking to one side 

of the street at a time. 

Wednesday, November 29
4 p.m. - 6:30 p.m.*
In-Person Open House #1
Valente Branch Public Library
(826 Cambridge St.) 

Saturday, December 2
12 p.m. - 2 p.m.
In-Person Open House #2
Millers River Apartments 
(15 Lambert St.)

Tuesday, December 12
6 p.m. - 8 p.m
Virtual Community Meeting
Zoom
*At residents’ request, meeting endtime has 
been extended to 6:30 p.m.

Street Layout Changes Upcoming Community Events

Sign up for                   
email updates 

Find  latest                      
information on the       

project website

CITY OF CAMBRIDGE | TRAFFIC, PARKING + TRANSPORTATION
Safety Improvement Project on Cambridge Street
cambridgestreet@cambridgema.gov | www.cambridgema.gov/CambridgeStSafety

This fall, learn about the project and tell us what we should think about. 
Next year, we'll come back to the community with draft designs for review and feedback.
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